Greetings from Italy in the wonderful name of Jesus Christ our Lord and Savior! We are moved into our apartment and our
container with all materials was delivered on Friday November 30th! Wow what a sight to see in our small town of Baselice! A 20
foot container is not common here unlike the States and what a time we had getting the truck in and out of our town, the roads are
much smaller here also! Our WiFi, internet and cell phone services have all been set up and we are getting all of our belongings put
into place. God has been so good to us and has given us favor with so many people!

Our children are adjusting, Cristiano is in his Junior year of High School, he is doing Abeka homeschooling and is doing well. Angelica
is in her 1st year of public High School (here they have 5 years of high school) she is making many friends and is doing very well. Both
of our children are thrilled to have their musical instruments now, they arrived in the container. Let the practicing commence, we're
very excited to be able to practice music! Day by day God has shown himself in everyone around us and we are setting up our
materials to start bible studies. We had a few bumps in the road but God gave us favor and supplied our needs, thank God
everything arrived safely!

Yours in His Service,

Feliciano & Carmelina Italiano
AlMers to ltaly



